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12 COMMUNITIES DEPARTMENT - WORKING FOR FAMILIES - ESTABLISHMENT OF 
FIXED TERM POSTS (AN296-2004) 

 
In April of this year, the City Council was advised of approval from the Scottish Executive of the 
Working For Families Fund Project proposal, which the City Council is co-ordinating on behalf of a 
range of agencies in Dundee.   
 
The approved proposal identifies a number of projects that are all interlinked in terms of the 
geographic areas being targeted and the client groups to be worked with. 
 
The Personnel Committee has previously established the post of Working For Families Co-ordinator 
and Finance/Administrator.  In addition to these posts, the Communities Department will employ four 
Link Workers whose role will be to provide guidance and support services and address childcare 
barriers for Working with Families clients. 
 
The Committee is, therefore, requested to approve the establishment of four posts of Link Worker, at a 
grade of  CEW £17,340 - £22,398, for a fixed period up to 31st March 2006. 
 
There are no financial implications to Dundee City Council arising from these proposals. 
 


